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13th October 2023


Dear Parent/Carer,

The Year 11 Review Evening will take place on Thursday 19th October from 4:00-7:00pm online on the School Cloud platform.

This will be the first opportunity of the year for you to discuss your child's progress and will be your child’s penultimate parents evening here at SPH. 
The evening will be an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s Subject Teachers to discuss their progress from Year 10 through to Year 11 and seek guidance on what your child needs to do moving forward with each subject.  It will also be an opportunity for you to find out how you can support your child in their final year at school leading up to their public examinations in May 2024.
We continue to use the online booking system, School Cloud to make appointments which can be found by following the usual School Cloud link:

https://stphiliphowardcatholicvoluntary.schoolcloud.co.uk/
Appointments with teachers will be 5 minutes in length. We very much look forward to seeing you at this meeting. 
Should you have any further questions about the evening or how to book appointments, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s Form Tutor or myself as Head of Year.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Fitton
Head of year 11
Gfitton@sph.srscmat.co.uk
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